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Town of Moriah 
Board of Assessment & Review Member

The Town of Moriah Town Board is seeking applicants for one Board of Assessment Review member.  The term for a Board of Assessment Review member is 5 years commencing October 1 and terminating on September 30.  Applicants must be a citizen of the Town of Moriah and have a general knowledge of property values.  Successful applicants are required to attend a 4 hour training course in Elizabethtown upon appointment and reappointment.  The training course shall include the functions, duties and responsibilities of the Board of Assessment Review, assessment review, assessment procedures and exemption administration.  The Board of Assessment Review will hear complaints in regards to assessment of Real Property the fourth Tuesday in May and at any adjourned or 2nd meetings as required throughout the year.  Compensation is $300.00 per calendar year.  If interested, please send a letter of interest to Thomas Scozzafava, Town of Moriah Supervisor, 38 Park Place, Port Henry, NY  12974.










